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Notice is hereby provided that a quorum of the Board of Directors 
for the Southern Sandoval County Arroyo Flood Control Authority 
(SSCAFCA) may be present at the Board Work Study Session 
regarding potential right-of-way acquisition project on La Barranca 
Arroyo. 
 
This Work Study session will take place on site at the La Barranca 
Arroyo (between NM528 and Idalia Rd. NE just south of Iris Rd.) 
and the Arid Hydrology Research Area (10th St. NE & Inca Rd.).  Both 
locations are in Rio Rancho, NM. 
 
This Work Study will take place on April 19 from 9 a.m. to 12 noon.   
While SSCAFCA business may be discussed, no formal action by the 
Board will take place at this event.  
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